
 

 

Hello! 

I would like to introduce myself, I 
am Hailey Burgher and I am the 
new County Youth Coordinator 
here in Davis County!  I am so   
excited about this opportunity to 
work with all of you! If you have 
any questions for me please do not 
hesitate to reach out to me at the office. We are currently open by 
appointment only so if you need to stop in to see us give us a call 
first and we can schedule a time! I am looking forward to starting 
the new 4-H year with you all next month! 

 

THANK YOU... 

I want to thank everyone who helped us make the 2020 4-H and 
FFA Shows a success this year. While the shows looked different, I 
am thrilled that we were able to have them.  It took the help of all of 
you to keep it running smoothly with all of the adjustments that we 
had to make this year. 

THANK YOU NOTES 

Thank you notes let people know that their generosity is greatly   
appreciated! I highly recommend that you send a note to those that 
helped you this year. Here are a few people to think about when 
working on your thank you’s: Trophy Sponsors (call our office if you 
need an address for these), Leaders and the MANY volunteers that 
gave their time to help with the shows and leading up to them. 

 

Hailey Burgher 
County Youth Coordinator 
Office Assistant 
641-664-2730 
hburgher@iastate.edu 

Office Hours: 

Monday, 

Wednesday and 

Thursday  

8:00am-4:30pm 

 

We are closed for lunch 

from 12:15pm-12:45pm. 

 

Please e-mail with 

any questions you 

have and I will      

respond back to you 

ASAP. 
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